NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20550

OCT 8 0 1965

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Department of Genetics
Stanford University School of Medicine
Palo Alto, California

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

The Division of Biological and Medical Sciences is pleased to inform you that your proposal entitled "A Program in Genetics and Molecular Biology" has been approved by the National Science Foundation for the sum of \$65,200 for a period of approximately one year.

In order that you may become fully aware of your institution's responsibilities as a grantee and your responsibility as a principal investigator of a National Science Foundation grant, we ask that you familiarize yourself at this time with Section II of the enclosed booklet, "Grants for Scientific Research."

May I suggest, when any question arises regarding your grant, that you contact the Genetic Biology Program directly. We will be pleased to be of assistance, and where necessary, will take up the question with other appropriate offices within the Foundation.

Sincerely yours,

Herman W. Lewis Program Director for

Genetic Biology

Enclosures